

Larry Thomas, Principal Diane Nunes, Secretary

The Lion's Roar

(Lietz School Newsletter)

5300 Carter Ave. San Jose, Ca. 95118 (408) 264-8314 Phone (408) 264-9615 Fax (408) 264-8837 24- hr. Absence line http://lietz.unionsd.org

February 26, 2015

Dr. Jacqueline Horejs, Superintendent JennyTorres, Health Clerk

Calendar

3/9: Union District Board Meeting @ 6pm

3/10: HSC Meeting @ 7pm 3/12: Spring Pictures

3/16-20: Spirit Week: Dress up themes each day

3/19-27: Parent/Teacher Conferences. School dismissed everyday at 1:15pm

3/23-27: Spring Book Fair in Room 25

3/24: Incoming 6th Grade Orientation for Dartmouth Middle School at 6pm

Conferences are coming! 1:15pm Dismissal Everyday March 19-27

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for March 19-27. Conferences are a great time to find out how your child is doing and set goals for the rest of the school year. **Conference Days are early release days for all students, K-5. School is out at 1:15pm for these 7 days.**

Spring Pictures

Spring Portraits will be taken Wednesday, March 12. Spring Portraits are different than traditional school pictures because there are a variety of backgrounds available and payment is not required in advance. You will receive a proof after the picture has been taken and you can decided if you would like to purchase the pictures.

Save The Date - April 2

Lietz Family Math Night is Thursday, April 2nd. Come on out and bring the family to a fun night centered on mathematics. Teachers and volunteers will man stations around the campus with different math related games and activities.

6th Grade Orientation at Dartmouth

5th Grade parents are invited to a 6th grade orientation meeting at Dartmouth Middle School on **Tuesday, March 24 at 6pm.** This is a great opportunity to learn about the 6th grade program.

Kindergarten and New Student Registration is Open

To be eligible for Kindergarten in the fall, a child's 5^{th} birthday must be on or before September 1, 2015. If a child 's 5^{th} birthday is between September 2 and December 2, 2015, s/he is eligible to attend Transitional Kindergarten during the 2015-16 school year.

A complete registration includes:

- Online registration forms. (If you do not have access to a computer, one is available in the Lietz office.)
- Proof of Residency. These must be brought into the Lietz office
- Proof of Health Requirements. These must be brought into the Lietz Office.

New student registration (for any grade level TK – 8^{th}) for the 2015-16 school year is open. Information can be found on the district website at http://www.unionsd.org/Page/3641

Union School District Board Members: Sheila Billings, Cindy Goodsell, Vickie Brown, Janice Hector and Harold Stuart.